
THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL

May 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

After May half-term, Year 4 will be taught SRE (Sex & Relationships Education) once a week. In addition to following Government guidance on SRE, this work will cover some Science learning and some PSHCE (Personal Social, Health and Citizenship Education). It will recap and build on learning from previous years.
Your children will be engaging with the following questions as part of this work:

· How can I maintain and improve my relationships with others?
· How can I be assertive in different situations and manage different relationships?

· How can I recognise and challenge gender stereotypes and how can I spot bullying people for being different?
· What does it mean to respect others, especially other lifestyles and beliefs? 
· What are the main stages of the human life cycle?
· How does our body change from a child to a young adult?

· Why does our body change as we get older?

· What are the proper names for parts of our body?

· Why are parents responsible for their children?
· How do I access help and support if I need it e.g. with friendships/relationships?
Your children will also be given opportunities to ask any further questions they may have.
The unit of work that will be used to teach SRE was developed by Worcestershire Healthy Schools. The teaching resources we use are specifically designed for use in primary schools and are recommended by the Local Authority. 
After these SRE sessions, your child may come home with some questions regarding what they have learnt. Therefore, if you would like more information regarding the lessons and what will be covered, Miss Willcox, Miss Wells and Miss Brown will be available to discuss them in more detail with you after school (3:15pm – 3:45pm) on Thursday 24th May in 4VW’s classroom. This will be an informal, drop-in session where you can have a look at the resources and lesson activities and ask any questions you might have.
With thanks,
Miss Willcox, Miss Wells and Miss Brown


